
INDEPENDENT COMMUNICATIONS AUTHORITY OF SOUTH AFRICA

EXTENSION OF NUMBER AUDIT DATA SUBMISSION DEADLINE

The Independent Communications Authority of South Africa hereby gives notice to
all licensees with numbering resource allocations of the extension of the 2013
numbering data submissions required in terms of section 68(6) of the Electronic
Communications Act.

The new deadline is 28 June 2013 in order to allow for the introduction of the
revised numbering data submission format which will be published in Government
Gazette in due course.

All Enquiries relating to the number audit requirements should be emailed to
or call Ms Tumishang Makhafola/Mr Moho

Phala at (011) 566 3651/3635.

Dr. Stephen Mncube
Chairperson

Date: 1/03/2013
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